

Town of Glastonbury

2155 MAIN STREET • P.O. BOX 6523 • GLASTONBURY, CT 06033-6523 • (860) 652-7500 FAX (860) 652-7505

Richard J. Johnson Town Manager

October 24, 2018

VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. Executive Director/Staff Attorney Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Connecticut Siting Council

Docket No. 478

Dear Attorney Bachman:

This letter is written to reconfirm the vote of the Glastonbury Town Council concerning the communications tower to be located on the Cavanna parcel off Woodland Street in Glastonbury (Connecticut Siting Council Docket No. 478). As noted in my letter of June 29, 2018, the Glastonbury Town Council by vote at its meeting of June 26, 2018, expressed its desire for a monopine structure at the location referenced herein. I understand the Siting Council will be making a final determination as discussed by Attorney Laub in his letter of October 18, 2018. Accordingly, I wanted to confirm the position of the Glastonbury Town Council in this matter. Many thanks. Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Johnson Town Manager

RJJ/sal

c: Glastonbury Town Council